
From: Kevin Eadie   
Sent: Monday, 27 July 2015 7:46 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Local Government Amalgamations 
 
Dear IPART, 
 
I support the City of Sydney's submission on the proposal to amalgamate councils. 
The City is, in my opinion, performing its functions to a satisfactory standard.  Any 
amalgamation with adjacent councils would risk disruption of it operations, for no obvious 
benefits to the respective communities. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kevin Eadie 

 
 
27.7.15. 
 




